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Dear Parents: 

 

The Fairfield Public Schools is continuing a district-wide transportation energy conservation 

program.  One of the goals of this program is to reduce the amount of school bus runs and bus 

stops on a daily basis.  By reducing the number of bus runs and bus stops we will be able to 

reallocate our busses to reduce the overcrowding on some busses, reduce the amount of late 

busses, conserve energy, and reduce our transportation cost. 

 

To do this, we need your help by telling us if your child/children will not require school bus 

transportation for the 2011-2012 school year.  If your child/children will not require school 

bus transportation, please fill out the attached non-binding transportation survey.  This survey 

applies only to those children who are eligible for transportation services according to the 

Board of Education guidelines.   

 

Please return the survey to us at your earliest convenience.  The survey can be mailed to: 

Fairfield Public Schools, P.O. Box 320189, 501 Kings Highway East, Fairfield, CT 06825, 

Attention:  Transportation Department faxed to 203-255-8250 or e-mailed to 

jficke@fairfield.k12.ct.us. 

  

If your child will require school bus transportation for the 2011-2012 school year, you 

do not need to fill out the attached survey. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to fill out the non-binding transportation survey and assisting 

the Fairfield Public Schools with our energy conservation program.  If you have any questions 

pertaining to this survey, please contact our Transportation Supervisor John Ficke at 

(203)255-8477. 

 

Sincerely, 

John Ficke  

Transportation Supervisor 
Fairfield Public Schools 

 

 
 

P.O. Box 320189                 501 Kings Highway East                    Fairfield, Connecticut 06825 


